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Change in Silk Print Area for Mitsubishi Servo System Controller 

 
Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi servo system controller and FA products. 
We will change the silk print area of Mitsubishi servo system controller unit. The general specification, 
performance specification, functions and dimensions remain the same. We ask for your understanding in 
this matter. 
 
1. Target Models 

Q173DCPU, Q172DCPU, Q173DCPU-S1, Q172DCPU-S1 
 
2. Details of the Change 

(1) "ATTENTION" will be added under the "CAUTION" printed on the silk print area. 
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3. Schedule 

This change will be made sequentially from the June 2014 production. 
There may be cases when both new and old products exist in the distribution stage. We ask for your 
understanding in this matter. 

 
 


